



## Jefferson Street Pedestrian Bridge Meeting

You are invited to an Open House to learn about future options concerning the Jefferson Street Pedestrian Bridge. The City is evaluating options to replace this bridge in the near future and would like your input.

Following a short presentation, you will have an opportunity to ask questions and offer comments.

## Open House

Wednesday, August 21, 2019 6:00 p.m.

Stoughton Fire Station Training Room, 401 East Main St.

If you have questions, please contact the Director of Planning and Development, Rodney Scheel at 608-873-6619 or rjscheel@ci.stoughton.wi.us

## CITY OF STOUGHTON NOTICE OF QUORUM Common Council

A possible quorum of the City of Stoughton Common Council, its Committees, Boards and Commissions may occur at the following events:

Jefferson Street Pedestrian Bridge Open House Wednesday, August 21, 2019, 6:00 p.m. Stoughton Fire Station Training Room, 401 East Main Street

No business of the Common Council will be conducted.

Posted: July 24, 2019